
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 Prom Update 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
We are very sorry to inform you of our decision to cancel the Year 11 Prom on the 
planned date of the 7th July. We will arrange for full refunds on ParentPay for those 
who have already paid for the ticket.  
   
We have explored every avenue to try to find a way in which we could hold a 
suitable event, but given the current situation it is not possible for the Prom to go 
ahead before the end of term.  
   
Please also accept our apologies for not informing you sooner of this cancellation but 
we have been looking into the feasibility of various options, including outdoor 
venues, but unfortunately, none of these alternatives have provided a solution for 
us.  
   
Yours sincerely  
   
Chris Burt  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 


